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The Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) will be hosting a two-day Tribal Veteran Advocate
Conference on May 2 and 3, 2022 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. PST (1 p.m. to 6 p.m. EST). This conference
will involve training on understanding VA benefits and programs and will provide updates about the
latest news affecting American Indian and Alaska Native Veterans. Topics which will be addressed
during the training include: specially adapted housing grants, advance care planning, Program of
Comprehensive Assistance for Family Caregivers (PCAFC), and Native Veteran spouses and
dependency.

To register for the virtual training, click here.
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